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Friday 8th November, 2024  

 

Head Teacher’s Weekly Update 

 

 

Dear Families,  

 

I hope all of you had a restful and peaceful half term holiday. Pupils have made an excellent return 

to their studies this week and have adapted brilliantly to our first week of the new lunchtime 

routines. The move to a single lunchtime has helped to support a calm and orderly environment and 

will allow us to add to our lunchtime extra-curricular timetable. 

 

 

Year 11 and 13 Preliminary Examinations 

Preliminary examinations are now complete, and we are very proud of the way our pupils have 

conducted themselves during this period. Pupils will be given feedback on these examinations over 

the coming weeks and will use these results to identify their areas of strength and inform their 

improvement work.  

 

 

Sixth Form Open Evening  

On Thursday the 21st of November we will be hosting our Sixth 

Form Open Evening. Please join us to learn more about our 

fabulous Sixth Form, our curriculum and to meet pupil and staff 

representatives from the Sixth Form Team.  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening 

It was wonderful to see so many of our families at this event. Our Year 7 pupils have really settled 

into life at St Wilfrid’s well and we do hope that you enjoyed speaking with their teachers about 

their progress. As ever, if you were unable to attend or would like to speak about your child’s 

progress, please contact the relevant Head of House who will be happy to assist you.  
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Celebrating Pupil Achievements  

We love to hear about the achievements of our pupils outside of school. Many parents have already 

been in touch to let us know about sporting achievements, charity work or extra-curricular 

competitions that their children have participated in. If you would like us to highlight something your 

child has achieved please continue to pictures and a summary to celebrate@st-wilfrids.org so we 

can congratulate them.  

 

 

Prayer Theme of the Week: a heart full of love 

 

Lord God, 

You have called us to love You 

with all our heart, soul and mind, 

and to love our neighbour as ourselves. 

Grant us the grace to live this commandment daily, 

the strength to love unconditionally, 

the ability to show kindness in every encounter, 

and to serve others with compassion. 

We ask this in the name of your Son, Jesus Christ  

AMEN 

 

 

If you have any queries or your child requires any support, please do not hesitate to get in touch 

with our Heads of House:  

 

Aidan Bede Cuthbert Hilda Clitherow Columba  

[6th Form] 

aidanhouse@st-
wilfrids.org 

bedehouse@st-
wilfrids.org 

cuthberthouse@st-
wilfrids.org 

hildahouse@st-
wilfrids.org 

clitherowhouse@st-
wilfrids.org 

columbahouse@st-
wilfrids.org  

 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Mrs. C Lennox 

Headteacher  


